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November 14, 2019 
 
 
Robert Wagner 
Rocky Mountain Resources 
4601 DTC Blvd. Suite 130 
Denver, CO 80237 
 
 
Amy Yeldell 
CO DRMS 
1313 Sherman St. Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Quarterly Update on Mid-Continent Quarry BLM Plan of Operations Modification 
 
Dear Ms. Yeldell, 
 
This letter serves as the Mid-Continent Quarry BLM Plan of Operations Modification quarterly update 
from Rocky Mountain Resources (RMR) to the Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (CO 
DRMS) for the period of July 1, 2019 to September 30, 2019. During the third quarter of 2019, RMR’s 
Plan of Operations (PoO) modification was accepted as complete by the BLM on August 9, 2019. All non-
compliance issues relating to RMR’s BLM permit for its Mid-Continent Quarry were listed in the PoO 
with the suggested methods for correcting each of them. RMR is working with the BLM on acquiring the 
necessary background and baseline information for the BLM to begin the NEPA process on the PoO.  
 
Please let me know if you require additional information for this quarterly update.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Robert T. Wagner 
VP, Engineering 
Rocky Mountain Resources 
rwagner@rmrholdings.com 
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